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November 1, 2022 Meeting
6:00-8:30 p.m.

Welcome
Dan Reilley, Kelli Stumbo- AGC Co-Chairs
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Previous Meeting Follow-Up
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Introduction to High School Discussion
Dan Reilley, Kelli Stumbo- AGC Co-Chairs
Susan Bohn- Superintendent

Current State of Construction Review
Chris Campbell- Chief Facilities and Construction Officer

High School Discussion
Josh Cogburn- Huckabee Architects

Group Discussion and Collaboration
Aledo Growth Committee Members

Close
Dan Reilley, Kelli Stumbo- AGC Co-Chairs



